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Christy Plumer is the Director of Federal Land Programs at The Nature 
Conservancy.  She returned to the Conservancy in 2011 after spending just over 
two years as Director of Government Relations for The Conservation Fund.  From 
2007-2008, Christy worked at TNC as a Senior Policy Advisor for Fish and Wildlife.  
Prior to this, Christy spent 7.5 years on Capitol Hill working for moderate 
Republicans including Senator John Chafee and more recently as Staff Director for 
the Subcommittee on Fisheries, Wildlife and Water under the Chairmanship of 
Senator Lincoln Chafee.  Christy holds a B.A. in Biology and Environmental Studies 
from the University of Pennsylvania and an M.A. in Environmental Studies from 
Brown University.  She enjoys hiking, traveling, photography and kayaking.  
 
 


